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Eye Drops 
 

St. Paul’s Eye Department  
 

 
 

Patient Details: 
 
Name………………………………………………………………………. 
 
Unit number……………………………………………………………….. 
 
Consultant…………………………………………………………………. 
 
Allergies……………………………………………………………………. 
 
Information 
 

• Bring this to each clinic appointment. 
 

• Bring your glasses. 
 

• If you have diabetes, bring a sandwich and your medication with 
you. 

 
If you have any queries or concerns during your visit, please ask to 
speak to the senior nurse. 
 
Some eye drops we use in clinic may cause temporary blurring of 
vision. 
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General information 
 
If your appointment has been postponed to another date and you 
have not been told otherwise, then continue with your treatment. 
 
If you have any problems or queries about your eye drops, please 
contact your family doctor (GP) or telephone the relevant number 
below. 
 
Outpatients 
 
Tel: 0151 706 3928 (to leave a message on the answerphone for 
enquiries about appointments or eye drops. 
Text phone number: 18001 0151 706 3928 
 
Tel: 0151 706 2000 and ask for bleep 4724 to speak to a nurse. 
Text phone number: 18001 0151 706 2000 Bleep 4724 
 
Eye Emergency Department 
 
Tel: 0151 706 3949 Accident and Emergency for emergency 
advice regarding your eyes. 
Text phone number: 18001 0151 706 3949 
 
 

Ward 6B 
 
Tel 0151 706 2496 for inpatient enquires. 
Text phone number: 18001 0151 706 2496 
 
Theatre Admissions Unit  
 
Tel:  0151 706 2492 or 2733 for reception 
Text phone number: 18001 0151 706 2733 
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Feedback 
 

Your feedback is important to us and helps us influence care in the 
future. 
 

Following your discharge from hospital or attendance at your 
outpatient appointment you will receive a text asking if you would 
recommend our service to others. Please take the time to text back, 
you will not be charged for the text and can opt out at any point. 
Your co-operation is greatly appreciated. 
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